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CONTACT US

Talynn Johnson
4-H Program Coordinator

MSU Extension
Office

555 Cedar Ave. 
Gladwin, MI 48624

Phone
(989) 426-7741

Email
john8126@msu.edu 

Website
https://www.canr.msu.edu

/gladwin/4-h/

Upcoming Dates:
January 15: MSUE Closed, MLK Day
January 16; 5:45pm: Jr Livestock
and Fairboard Meeting @ Fair
Office
 January 29; 6pm: Leader’s Council
Meeting @ MSUE Office 
February 9; 4pm-7pm: 4-H Fish Fry
Fundraiser @ Knights of Columbus
Hall in Gladwin
February 19; 6pm: Mandatory new
member meeting @ Christmas
Kindness building, Gladwin
February 20; 5:45pm: Jr Livestock
and Fairboard Meeting @ Fair
Office
February 26: All senior scholarships
are due to the MSU Extension
office. 

https://www.canr.msu.edu/gladwin/4-h/
https://www.canr.msu.edu/gladwin/4-h/


Senior Scholarships
Senior scholarship application packets are now available! Any high school senior or
college student that is an active 4-H member, has been enrolled in 4-H in 4 or more
years, and is in good academic standing is eligible to apply. All applications are due

February 26th, 2024 to the MSU Extension office or by emailing to Talynn Johnson at
john8126@msu.edu. Late applications will not be accepted, so get them complete

ASAP! If you need any additional information or help, please contact Talynn.   



4-H Fish Fry Fundraiser

We are always
looking for new

volunteers, apply
today! 

The annual 4-H Fish Fry Fundraiser is taking
place on Friday, February 9th from 4pm-7pm at

the Knights of Columbus Hall in Gladwin. We
need a few 4-Her’s from each club who are

willing to help out at the event. Cloverbuds are
eligible to work clearing tables and trays and

have been a big help in the past. Want to
contribute but can’t make that date? Please

consider making a baked good for our bake sale
during that time period! If you have any

questions, please contact Talynn at
john8126@msu.edu   

Mandatory New
Member Meeting
Our 4-H new member meeting
will be taking place on February
19th at 6pm at the Christmas
Kindness Building in Gladwin.
This meeting is STRONGLY
ENCOURAGED to be attended
by all first and second year
families. We will be discussing
all things fair, paperwork,
deadlines, animal expectations,
etc. Please come with any 4-H
questions you may have.


